
 

 

 

January 22, 2025 
 

Ms. Jessica Everett 

Folds of Honor 

Department 13 

Tulsa, OK 74182 

 

Dear Jessica, 

On behalf of the Worthington Country Club Charitable Foundation, I am pleased to 

enclose a check for the second Worthington Country Club Folds of Honor Golf 
Tournament, which took place on November 11, 2024. 

 

John Wood, Chair of the Folds of Honor Tournament for 2023 and 2024, and his 

dedicated committee increased their donation to Folds of Honor this year by 170%. 

 

Thank you for your guidance and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Gayle   

Gayle Landen Greene   

Chair   

Worthington Country Club Charitable Foundation   

 

Enclosure: Check 1055 

 

C: John Wood 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13550 WORTHINGTON WAY 

BONITA SPRINGS, FLORIDA 34135 


